
Palo
210 Beacon St.
P.O. Box 3587

237-5171

WILSON, NORTH CAROLINA

1350 KC
1000 Watts - Non -Directional
Jan. 20, 1983

Dear Kermit,

We are happy to verify your reception of the WLLY
signalion Wednesday morning, January 5, 1983.

The accounting of reception is accurately logged,
and we're glad the good signal prevailed. Perhaps you
can give us another reading soon.

us.

RF/emc

If you're ever in the South -Lands, please call upon

Yours truly,


